
 

 



 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS 
 

Venue: San Souci Literary institute 
Address:107 Ramsgate Road, Ramsgate 
              (cnr Campbell Street) 

Time:8:00pm Wednesday Nights 
 
 

 
This newsletter is produced by a sub-committee of the above club and all articles are 
protected by copyright laws and must not be printed without the written permis-
sion of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club Inc. and the writer of such article. The above 
club hereby thanks and acknowledges the use of any articles etc. 
 
If any members have a vehicle or spare parts for sale, an interesting story about his or 
her car, weather it is about a rebuild or repair, or of your trips away on holidays, 
please do not hesitate to contact the editor and it will be greatly received. 
 
The opinions expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily of the Editor. Where pos-
sible articles contributed by members are verified, however the Leyland P76 Classic 
Car Club Inc. accepts no responsibility of the accuracy of the information. 

 
Leyland p76 Classic Car club Inc. 
C/o 9 Apsley Place 
Taren Point NSW 2229 
Phone (02) 9522 6529 
Email:    force7v@hotmail.com 

Notice of Copyright:- Copyright in all articles published in this magazine is vested in the respective authors of 
those articles. No part of the magazine may be reproduced in any form or by any means whatsoever without per-
mission in writing from the respective authors. Initial enquiries should be directed to the Editor. 

PLEASE NOTE 
If you are able to write up an article for our newsletter, it will be much appreciated.  
If you wish to sell a car please send in your add.  There is no cost, it is free.  It must 
be received by the 1st of the month to be in the next newsletter, however to ensure 
that your write up or add is included in the newsletter, please observe the following: 
 
Email it to force7v@hotmail.com 
Post it to: c/o 9 Apsley Place Taren Point NSW  2229 
follow up with a phone call to 9522 6529 to ensure it has been received. 

 

             MEETING DATES 2015     
 

July15th, 
Aug 19th, Sep16th, Oct 21st, 

Nov18th, Dec16th 
 



 

 

Greetings Everyone 

 
Winter has definitely set in so keep warm and healthy! 
Not much news to report on this month but the Committee has been having discus-
sions regarding the Monthly Newsletter. 
  

If members agree we would like to change the Newsletter to quarterly - 4 newslet-
ters each year. At this stage we are looking at Pre- Christmas, Pre- Easter, Winter 
and Spring will be the approximate times for newsletter delivery. 
 

This means, we hope, the Newsletter will be a better production with more content. 
If there are any important dates for events or information that club members need 
to be made aware of we will email you or give you a quick call to keep you in-
formed. We can talk about this at our meeting on Wednesday. 
  
No news yet as to our Car Run with the South Coast Holden Club ( we mentioned it 
in the last newsletter) but we will let you know as soon as we have details. 
  
I am in the process of making a deal with a Battery company that manufactures 
good quality heavy duty car batteries with approx 610 Cranking Amps  - they are 
willing to give our club members a reasonable discount. 
  
See you at the meeting on Wednesday  - go NSW State of Origin Blues!!! 
 

Peter O'Brien 

Membership fees due 30th June 2015 

If you would like to renew by Direct Debit, please email, to let us know its been 
paid by direct debit or send a Cheque Payment, to  

9 Apsley place  

Taren Point 2229 

Single $35.00    Family $40.00 

Account Name :Leyland P76 Classic Car Club 

Account No:622502814 

Bsb:082 184 



 

 

Congratulations to our member Ray Ikin for the recent  interview on Man & Machine 
TV Show on Channel 74 4ME Channel. 
 
Ray was Interviewed by Glen Everitt about his great Car Collection of Classic Cars. 
We recently had an article in our Magazine about his large & extensive collection.  
He certainly has a massive number of top cars & they are housed in his immaculate  
private Museum. 
 
It was fantastic that his Force7 was one of the main features of the show, Glen 
spoke to Ray intently about the whole P76 Story & was very complementary about 
the Leylands.  
 
He also did a very good Road Test in the Force7 & it performed magnificently & 
looked great. 
 
It is fantastic that more respect is now being given to our Leyland P76 Car’s... 
 
If you missed it on tv it may be repeated but it can easily been found online at. 
www.manandmachinetv.com.au/#                                              JOE GREEN 



 

 

KEVIN WARD sent these photo’s from a car show he attended its the biggest 50’s & 60’s nos-
talgia festival in Australian....over 1000 Hot Rod’s 100 craft markets  on the stunning beach-
front of  Coolangatta  Tweed Heads over 2 huge weeks from the end of May to early June. 



 

 



 

 

• Ian Lyons  
• Sue Green 

Beehag & Sheppard FOR ALL YOUR  ELECTRI-
CAL NEEDS:STARTER MOTORS, ALTERNATORS, 

ETC..... 

The Annual General Meeting will be held at the Club Rooms at approx 8:30pm  
after the general meeting on the 19th August 2015 where all positions will be  
declared Vacant. 



 

 

TBA CCCI Club  Wollongong Run  

Sunday 16th August  Shannon's Eastern Creek 

Sunday 30th August  All British Day Kings School 

Saturday 19th September  BMC Heritage Lunch re‐union Day 

Sunday 25th October  Chevalier College Highlands Motorfest  

1st Sunday of Every Month 
Cavilino Cars & coffee Corner Mona Vale RD & 
McCarrs Creek Road Terry  Hills & Cruise 

   

  

  

  

  

  

Sunday 28th June  Harry’s Cafe De Wheels Liverpool 5pm 

Sunday 12th July  Breakfreast run  meeting point next magazine 



 

 

 
 
 

Minutes of the Leyland P76 Classic Car Club held at the Sans Souci Literary Institute on  
Wednesday 20th May 2015 

 
 
Peter O’Brien opened the meeting at 8.10pm.  Members in attendance as per the attendance book. 
 
Apologies Ian & Bev Lyons, Sue Green,  
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and accepted. 
Moved  John Dali  Seconded Kevin Ward 
 
Business arising from minutes Nil 
 
Income 
Spare Parts        $ 45.00 
Spare parts   $  55.00 
Total                           $ 100.00 
Outgoings 
 
Hall Rent                                            $   39.60 
Office Works                                      $   35.00 
Total                          $    74.60 
 
Bank Statement No. 253 dated 30.4.15 balance $2095.05 
 
Treasurers Report 
Moved              Terry Rout                             Seconded Tony  De Luca 
 
Correspondence In 
 
Penz Newsletter, invitations to car Shows 
 
Correspondence Out 
 
Nil 
 
Moved  Troy Green  Seconded Kevin ward  
 
General Business 
 
Tony  Spoke about his visit to the Association of British Car Clubs & a book that may be issued by Peter 
Davis. P.O.B talked about Batteries for our cars & possible contact supplier for any P76 Clubs. 
 
closed at 8:50pm followed by supper 
 
 
 



 

        17TH JUNE                                  Club room Meeting                      Be There 

If you would like the magazine emailed 
to You in full colour  instead of snail 
mail CONTACT US force7v@hotmail.com 

 
www.leylandp76.org.au 

After 30 long years of waiting, the famous Torony extractors are available again. De-
veloped by P76 Sporting Car Club members Joe Torony and Paul Patten for their fa-
mous Budgie P76 race car in the early 1980’s, the Torony extractors are the only after 
market extractor developed specifically for the P76 V8.  
 
The Torony extractors were developed after many hours spent on the Dyno, ensuring 
that there were substantial performance gains.  
 
On a standard V8 engine, the Torony extractors were gaining an extra 18% in torque 
with the correct tuning. 
 
These extractors are available now exclusively through Mentiplay Leyland. 
Mild Steel: $600.00  
Stainless Steel: $800.00 

INTERESTING   
STUFF 

TAILPIECE  


